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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Wednesday 27 April we will be holding a Cultural Day.  On this day, pupils may wear non-school 

uniform and we are encouraging staff and pupils to wear clothes that represent their culture.  This is 

following pupil voice and a strong feeling amongst staff and pupils to celebrate the huge diversity in our 

school and community. 

 

In order to have the privilege of not wearing school uniform, pupils will donate £1 towards their house 

charity.  Payments will be set up in the usual way via ParentPay.  Please do contact Mrs Dickerson in the 

Finance office if you require any support with ParentPay.  If for any reason, making this payment is 

difficult, please do speak with your child’s form tutor or Head of House. 

 

All monies raised will go towards our four House charities, chosen by the House captains.  More details can 

be found in our December newsletter:  https://sway.office.com/rsjvaZCgw6dWuhux?ref=email 

 

Please note that pupils should still bring their PE kit if it is a PE day for them. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss K Slater 

Headteacher 
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